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Images taken before the COVID-19 pandemic, you must wear a face  
mask while travelling on public transport.
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Before I take the tram, it is helpful to plan   
the journey. 

Many people use trams to travel in Melbourne.
I might take a tram to go somewhere.



4

It is good to check:  

which tram to take,

what stop to get on at,

what stop to get off at.
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There is information for planning my journey on the 
Yarra Trams website at yarratrams.com.au

The Yarra Trams website may be opened on a 
phone, tablet or computer. It can be used with a 
screen reader to read information aloud.

https://yarratrams.com.au/
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Each route will have a number and a colour. This helps me  
to check the route number for where I want to travel. 

The Timetables and Routes section will show me where 
the different tram routes in Melbourne.  

https://yarratrams.com.au/route-guides%0D
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Some trams have no stairs. These are called low
floor trams. Everyone can use a low floor tram. 

Many trams have stairs to get on and off. 
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People who use a wheelchair or mobility aid will use 
low floor trams.  

Some trams on routes 5, 6, 16, 48, 58 and 72 are
low floor.

Most trams on routes 11, 19, 96, 109 and 86 are        
low floor. 
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It is important to choose which tram and stop is best
for me. 

Some stops are built on a platform. People who use a 
wheelchair or mobility aid will need to use a platform 
stop. You can find which stops have plaforms on the 
Yarra Trams website or tramTRACKER
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Information about the different types of trams is 
on the Yarra Trams website. 

Sometimes tram routes change. The Yarra Trams 
website has information about changes in the 
orange box that says Service changes. 

https://yarratrams.com.au/our-fleet-today
http://https://yarratrams.com.au/service-changes
https://yarratrams.com.au/service-changes
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If I need help to plan my trip, I could call Public 
Transport Victoria (PTV). The number to call is 
1800 800 007. I could use the National Relay 
Service to call. 

The Yarra Trams website also has a page called 
Accessibility. This has lots of information about travelling 
on the tram.

https://yarratrams.com.au/accessibility
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I may also need to take a bus or train. The PTV 
app is an app that can help. I could use the app by 
going to ptv.vic.gov.au/journey

I could visit the PTV Hub at Southern Cross Station. 
This is an office with PTV staff who can help me to 
plan my journey. 

https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/journey
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Planning my tram journey on the Yarra Trams 
website is a good way to help me feel prepared     
and safe to travel. 
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